
ND. C. 25/16, dt. 28.07.16 

 

To 

All Priests & Religious 

Diocese of Neyyattinkara           28.07.2016 

 

Dear Rev. Fathers, 

 As I have announced during the Presbyterium session on 26.07.2016, by 

this letter, I inform you that the Annual Retreat of Priests of the Diocese of 

Neyyattinkara will be conducted from 8.00 p.m. on Sunday, 02.10.2016 to 1.00 

p.m. on Friday, 07.10.2016 in the Maria Rani Centre, Sreekaryam, Trivandrum.  

 I ask you to notify this programme and its dates in your programme diary 

so that you do not take up any other programme during these days (2 to 7 

October 2016). The details of the Annual Retreat will be communicated in due 

course of time. I am sure that you know that the Annual Retreat is an obligatory 

duty for all Priests. May God bless you abundantly.  

 

 Yours fraternally 

 

† Vincent Samuel  

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 

 

 


